Barry Corrigan

From: Housing Eiaportal <ElAportal@housing.gov.ie>
Sent: 13 September 2022 14:32

To: Barry Corrigan

Subject: RE: EIA Portal Confirmation Notice Portal ID 2022130

CAUTION: This incoming email originated from outside of the Roughan O'Donovan (rod.ie) email system.
Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Barry
| refer to your email below with attached updated advertisement notice.

| wish to confirm that the pertinent records have been updated and the new notice has been uploaded to the EIA
Portal on 13/09/2022 in respect to EIA Portal ID number 2022130.

Kind regards
Hugh

EIA Portal team

An Roinn Tithiochta, Rialtais Aititil agus Oidhreachta
Department of Housing, Local Government and Heritage

Teach an Chustaim, Baile Atha Cliath 1, D01 W6X0
Custom House, Dublin 1, D01 W6X0

T +353 (0) 1 888 2000

www.gov.ie/housing

An Roinn Tithiochta,

Department of Housing,
Local Government and Heritage

From: Barry Corrigan <Barry.Corrigan@rod.ie>

Sent: Tuesday 13 September 2022 12:00

To: Housing Eiaportal <ElAportal@housing.gov.ie>

Cc: Santos Silva Gessica <Gessica.Silva@irishrail.ie>; Victoria da Silva Pereira <Victoria.dS.Pereira@rod.ie>
Subject: EIA Portal Confirmation Notice Portal ID 2022130

cauTion: This eMail originated from outside your organisation and the BTS Managed Desktop service. Do not click on any links or open any
attachments unless you recognise the sender or are expecting the email and know that the content is safe. If you are in any doubt, please
contact the OGCIO IT Service Desk at help.it@per.gov.ie

Dear Sir/Madam

As communicated last week please find attached the updated advertisement for the DART+ West project where we
are extending the consultation period to 28" October. There is no change to the application documentation.



We intend to submit the advertisements and a cover letter to An Bord Pleanadla later this week. Please advise if we
need anything from yourselves to include with that application.

Thanks
Barry

Barry Corrigan
Chartered Environmentalist
Director

Roughan & O’Donovan | consulting engineers

Arena House, Arena Road, Sandyford, Dublin 18, Ireland
t +353 (0)1 294 0800

www.rod.ie

Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail

Keep up-to-date with our latest news

This email and any files transmitted with it are confidential and intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom they are addressed. If you
are not the intended recipient you are hereby notified that any dissemination, copying or distribution of this message and/or attachments is strictly
prohibited. If you have received this message in error please notify the sender by replying to the message and delete it from your system. Any opinions
expressed are that of the individual and not necessarily that of Roughan & 0'Donovan. Although this message and any attachments have been scanned
for viruses Roughan & O'Donovan gives no warranty.

Roughan & O'Donovan Limited is registered in Ireland at Arena House, Arena Road, Sandyford, Dublin 18, D18 V8P6. Registration Number 223146



